
Water Fight doesn’t impress at OAS 

 Written by Lovely and Loveliest! 

As seen in the picture above the senior staff    

member at Onewhero Area School was not very 

impressed by what happened on the 24 August. 

Not wanting to be named the staff member said 

that on a day such as Cross Country all staff    

members should be setting an example for the 

students to follow, and that it’s not at all a good 

look in front of the many parents who came along 

to watch and support their children see a                 

thing like that happen. She also said that the 

matter would be taken further and dealt with to  

thing like that happen. She also informed us that 

the matter would be taken further to make sure it 

never happens again. 

Other than that the day was a great success. All 

the runners had great fun and with the weather 

gods playing their part it turned out to be a     

beautiful day. Although many of the students 

couldn’t help themselves to a bit of mud. And we 

were also informed that the school has some     

talented up and coming young runners! 
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